CENTRAL RIT UNIVERSITY
SHREE SADASHIVA CAMBUS, PURI (ODISHA)

Notice No. .22 . Dt.23.02.2021

It is for information of all staffs and students that recently
some cases with new variants of COVID - 19 virus has been found in
Maharashtra and some other states. At this juncture, we need to be very
careful and ensure strict enforcement of the COVID - 19 safety protocols

by all of us to avoid any chance of resurgence of this disease in our state.

Hence it is requested for wearing of mask or other face covering,
maintaining minimum one meter physical distance and avoiding

congregation etc.

Any person found with COVID - 19 symptoms must be immediately

reported to the undersigned for quick action.
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